
Meeting
Our Next Meeting and annual picnic, is planned
for Tuesday, September 10th at Walcott Park in
Eatontown, the same location as the past few
years.  That’s the park behind McDonald's in
Eatontown.  
Phone John Hovendon at 732-542-1838 if you plan
to attend.  Then he will have an idea of how many
hot dogs, etc to buy.  He may also ask you to bring
some food or drink to share.

Trip Schedule
Think Snow!  Our ski trip schedule is firming up for
the upcoming season.  Otto Schoenberger has
scheduled the following day-trips:

Dec 18th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Hunter Mt
Jan 8th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Windham
Jan 29th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Windham
Feb 12th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Windham
Feb 26th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Windham

All the dates are Wednesdays and the bus always
departs at 5:30 a.m.  The bus pickup location and
trip chairmen have not been determined, so stay
tuned. 

Mont Blanc, Canada:  19th-24th Jan 03.  Phone
John Hovendon at 732-542-1838 regarding this
trip.

Whistler, BC, Canada: Feb 22 – Mar 1.  Thus far 16
people have signed up for our Western trip to this
beautiful British Columbia ski area.   A $300 deposit
can hold your reservation, but make it soon.  The
total package price is $1035 plus $164 for lift tick-
ets.  (Senior discounts are available.) Phone Bobbi
Compton soon at 732-741-8867 for details regard-
ing this trip.

Dinner Theater a Success
Bobbi Compton reports that the Wild Scallion- First
Avenue Playhouse on August 10th was a good
combination of food and entertainment.  Nineteen
people Attended.

Visit Our Website
Our president and webmaster Dave Sanderson is
posting our newsletters and trip schedule on our
website at www.schussboomers.org.  So check it
regularly for information.  

News from the west
"Distant" Members have responded.  Darcy and
Dean Nakagawa and Ruth and Ray Bezanson
emailed from Nevada and Colorado that they still
enjoy getting news from the ski club.  You can
email Darcy and Dean at d_nakagawa@lvcm.com
(there’s a _ between the "d" and "n", and Ruth and
Ray at randrb@peoplepc.com. 

Membership
Membership Cards are coming.  I’m still writing out
membership cards to mail and hand out at meet-
ings.  So please be patient with me!

If you haven’t renewed already, don’t forget to
renew your Schussboomers membership.  Better
still get a friend to join.
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